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This is not the way to go, its a renewable rescores and these animals need to be 

managed just like anything else, through legal trapping/hunting practices. This is an 

agenda pushed by animal rights activists , it just takes tools away from the biologists 

that are in charge of our wildlife. I urge you to oppose this bill thanks Rich Baker   


